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Sport Events 

On Wednesday 21st May, the football team played 

in the “Youth World Cup” event at the Grange. We 

represented England and played against teams 

representing Italy, Mexico, Portugal and USA. We 

qualified comfortably from our group, with Sam 

Gardiner scoring a total of 4 goals in 3 matches. 

Unfortunately we were beaten 1-0 in the quarter 

finals, despite having most of the possession and a 

few good chances. We were proud to reach the 

Quarter finals and enjoyed taking part. A special 

thanks to Mr Johnson for taking us and managing 

the team. 

 

Six Year 3 children took part in an orienteering 

competition on Wednesday 7th May at Ken 

Stimpson School. We had to find clues to spell out 

words and it was a race against time to find the 

clues before the other schools we were competing 

against. Thank you to Miss Odain for supporting us. 

 

Reports written by Norwood Sport Ambassadors 

 

Parking 

Unfortunately we have had several complaints again 

from local residents about inappropriate parking by 

some of our parents/carers. Please can we again 

remind you to please park responsibly on Coniston 

Road, Gunthorpe Road and in front of the 

pedestrian access. 

 

Curriculum Letters 

The class curriculum letters for the second half of 

the summer term have been sent out. As usual these 

letters include the learning your child will take part 

in over the next term and are sent out via email or 

bookbags. 

 

Father’s Day Assembly 

There will be an assembly for Father’s Day 

Celebration for parents/carers of Reception and Year 

1 pupils. The assembly will be on Friday 13th June 

2014 at 9.00am.  

 

 

 

Sports Day 

We will hold our Norwood School Sports Day on 

Monday 23rd June 2014. Please note that should the 

weather let us down, we have a reserve date for 

Monday 30th June 2014. 

 

Term Dates 2014-2015 

  Summer Term 

Half Term Monday 26th - Friday 30th May 

2014 

Term Starts  Friday 18th July 2014 

 

  Autumn Term 

Term starts  Wednesday 3rd September 2014 

Half Term Monday 27th – Friday 31st 

October 2014 

Term Finishes  Friday 19th December 2014 

 

Diary Dates 

• Thursday 5th June 2014- Country Dancing 

Festival at Welbourne Primary School. 

• Friday 13th June 2014- Father’s Day assembly 

for Reception and Year 1. 

• Monday 16th June 2014- School Photographer 

will be in school to take class and team 

photographs. 

• Wednesday 18th June 2014- Norwood’s 

Country Dancing Festival. Letter will follow near 

to the time. 

• Friday 20th June 2014- NSA Dress Down Day. 

Letter will follow near to the time. 

• Monday 23rd June 2014- Norwood’s School 

Sports Day. 

• Wednesday 25th June 2014- Reception and 

Year 1 Sacrewell Farm Trip. 

• Thursday 26th June 2014- Year 2, 3 and 4 

Cadbury’s World Trip. 

• Saturday 28th June 2014- NSA Summer Fayre- 

Please record this in your diaries. 

 

Half Term 

We break up on Friday 23rd May 2014 and return to 

school on Monday 2nd June 2014. Hope you all have a 

good half term. 


